
The Brandywine Bugle
 October 2023 
 Please submit notices for the Bugle to:                                          

***SHolcolm@precedentmgt.com                         
no later than the 20th of each month 

ASSOCIATION INFORMATION 

 

AED MACHINE LOCATION  

Brandywine Hall Breezeway 

 

ASSOCIATION OFFICE HOURS 

Monday-Friday 8am-12pm & 1pm-4pm 

To contact the Association office, please call:  

 (239)481-2326 or email or  

 RD support: jkane@precedentmgt.com 

 
FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 

Tuesday October 17th 6:30pm BWH 

Subject to change, will be in person and virtual.  Bruce Putman  

704-582-3579 

 

B&G COMMITTEE MEETING 

Monday October 16th 6:30pm BWH 

Subject to change, will be in person and virtual. Bob Schlossmann 

847-452-6618. 

 

COMMUNICATIONS MEETING 

TBD 

Subject to change, will be in person and virtual. Shannon Goessling 

770-262-6938 

 

BOD MEETING 

Thursday October 19th 6:30pm BWH 

Subject to change, will be in person and virtual. All owners are 

encouraged to attend. Albert Longo 239-220-4774 

 

DOCUMENTS & POLICIES MEETING 

Tuesday October 10th 1pm BWH  

Subject to change, will be in person and virtual. All owners are 

encouraged to attend.  Karen Christianson 586-909-4804 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

ACTIVITIES MEETING 

Monday, October 2nd at 11:00am 

Join us in Brandywine Hall at 11 am. 

We welcome ideas & always need 

more volunteers as plans for the upcoming 

holiday season are in progress. 

 

 

Trivia Round Up 

Next Session – Monday October 2nd 

First place winner on September 5th was team 

“Bocce Plus” with 69 out of a possible 74 

points. One point behind in second place was 

team “Last Chance” beaten by one point! 

“Brainiacs” took third with 67 points. 

Congratulations to all. Next Trivia game will 

be Monday October 2nd. BWH doors open at 

6:30 PM play starts promptly at 7:00; no late 

entries, $5.00 per person pay at door. Come on 

out and have some fun!!! 

 

                    SINGLES CLUB 

         Thursday, October 5th, 6pm 

Our adventure for September took us to the 

Burntwood Restaurant, in the Bell Tower 

Mall for an early dinner, and it was a thumbs 

up from all. We then ventured over to the 

Regal theater where we saw My Big Fat 

Greek Wedding 3 and for a sequel it was 

another thumbs up. It had lots of laughs.  All 

agreed it was worthwhile. We are 

looking forward to an outing at Lakes Park 

Mini Golf on September 29 to finish off the 

month. 

It is not easy being single. That is why the 

Singles Club was formed. We come together 

not only for group activities, but we also 

develop friendships. It is nice to be able to 

call a member to go to coffee, lunch, or a 

chat or just look forward to our monthly 

outing. The Singles Club is open to all 

singles. So, if you are interested, our next 

meeting will be Thursday October 5, 2023, at 

6 pm in the poolside area. Bring your ideas 

and calendars and hope to see you there. 

Thank you, Sue Gabel/Gaye Gintner,  
Sue 815-978-8148 

 

                  

                BINGO 

Wednesday, October 4th & 18th 7pm  

We had 61 players Sept 6th, & we still gave 

away some good prize money.  Each game 

gave away $40.  The letter X was won by MJ 

Peters and paid out $190.  The Cover All was 

won by Ros Licari and it paid out $250. Not 

bad for a small crowd. The total money taken 

in was $881 and we gave out $880.  We had 
a small group of bingo players on the 20th 
but managed to give away $610. The 
Letter X was won by Rosemary King and 
paid out $130.  The cover all was won By 
Elaine Schlossmann and she took home 
$160. The next bingo will be on Oct 4th 
and I think we’ll be seeing our snowbirds 
return.  Janice Petraglia  

 

Oktoberfest Party 

Brandywine Bocce Club presents our 

Oktoberfest Celebration on Saturday 

October 7th at 5:30pm. The menu features 

Braised Bratwurst, Tasty Sauerkraut, 

Homemade Potato Pancakes, Hearty Red 

Cabbage, Cucumber Salad & Black Forest 

Cake dessert. Last sign-up is on Monday 

October 2nd, 1:00 to 3:00pm in BWH, $20 per 

person. BYOB, enjoy good food, good music, 

and good times! 
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BOOK CLUB 

Tuesday, October 10th at 10am 

Come to the tennis clubhouse to share your 

reading experiences. 

Nancy O'Keeffe 466-0476 

 

Library Book Donations 

 We would love to receive book donations for 

our library.  Call Phyllis at 239-810-4008 or 

email her at cip11@aol.com to tell her what 

you have to offer so she can OK the 

donation.  We do not take cookbooks, DIY 

books, religious, sports or old books because 

we do not have the room.  Do not leave 

books without approval. 

 

CHAIR VOLLEYBALL 

Wednesday, October 11th & 25th 7pm.  

Join us in the Brandywine Hall and bring a 

neighbor! If you have any questions, please 

call Chuck Licari 586-995-0647. 

 

CRAFT CORNER 

Wednesday, October 11th, at 9:30am 

Greeting card making 

 

Wednesday, October 18th, at 9:30am 

Jewelry making 

 

Come to the Puzzle/Craft building. All 

materials are provided. We do ask for a $2.00 

donation to cover the cost of supplies.  All 

are welcome. Hope to see you there. If you 

have questions, call Chanda at 239-703-7644. 

 

 

WELCOME BACK PIZZA PARTY 

Friday, October 13th, 5pm $5 

Pizza and Salad 

Special visit from the Sherriff Office’s  

Ice Cream Truck 

There will be a sign-up on Monday the 9th 

from 1 pm to 3 pm in Brandywine Hall.  

Donna Johnson for info: 386-804-0481 

 

 

 

WOMEN’S COFFEE HOUR 

Saturday, October 14th at 10am 

The Women’s Coffee Hour and Social will 

be Saturday, Oct. 24 at 10:00am.  We will 

meet again in the library.  Please bring your 

beverage of choice and goodies will be 

provided.  Our subject for discussion this 

month will be first jobs and careers resulting. 

All Brandywine ladies are welcome.  Hope to 

see you there.  Mary Marszalek    

203-376-6607 

 

 

 

MEN’S CLUB RESUMES IN OCTOBER 

Saturday, October 14th  

Signup sheet in BWH or call 

Paul Thompson 508-345-1032 

 

 

 

 

 

HALLOWEEN DANCE 

Sunday, October 29th 

Get your costumes and masks ready for our 

Annual Halloween Party and Dance, Sunday, 

October 29, from 5:30 to 9:00 in Brandywine 

Hall.  Deena da Singer will provide the music 

for your listening and dancing pleasure. 

BYOB and treats for your table to share, we 

will provide coffee, tea water and ice. Plus, 

some very specialized Halloween desserts! 

 There will be a costume parade and judging 

for the best, scariest and funniest costumes! 

 Please join us for a fun night, all for $10.00 

per person.  Sign up will be Mon. October 

23rd, in Brandywine Hall from 1 to 3 pm. 

 Mary Marszalek   203-376-6607 

 

 

      OPEN TENNIS FOR RESIDENTS 

Mondays, Wednesdays & Fridays, 8:00am 

Offers all resident tennis players an 

opportunity to play, have fun, and get healthy 

exercise. If you have “rust” from not being in 

the game of late, we will provide the remedy. 

Do not hesitate to just show up but if you do 

have questions, Terry Trip at 239-314-6467. 

 

PICKLEBALL 

Monday-Sunday 7:45 to 10am 

Did you know that Pickleball is the fastest 

growing sport in the U.S.? Come join us at the 

courts all week from 7:45-10am. It is a great 

way to meet people and a fun way to exercise. 

Beginners and experienced players are 

welcome. Paddles are available if you do not 

have one. See you on the courts. 

 

           EXERCISE PROGRAMS 

in Brandywine Hall 

Low Impact Aerobics 

9 am Monday & Thursday 

CDs by Richard Simmons  

& Lesli Sansone. 

            Yoga - 3 pm Monday 

CD by Susan Winter Ward  

Contact Elizabeth Phelps  

 239-896-6953 

             

Senior Fitness 

Wednesdays at 11 am (no Flip Flops) 

Senior Yoga  

Fridays at 3 pm (yoga mat or chair) 

      Instructor Donna Johnson  

 

 

BOCCE CLUB 

Mondays and Thursdays 9:30AM 

Please note, Bocce Club “Fall Back” to winter 

hours effective immediately, play will be 

Mondays and Thursdays at 9:30AM, all are 

welcome. For your convenience, a set of bocce 

balls has been placed courtside for you to use 

at any time. Join us on one of our play dates 

and we’ll teach you the game.    

“If you can roll a ball, you can play bocce!” 

 



 

 

WATER WALKING CLUB 

Tuesdays at 10:30am 

The Singles’ Club invites everyone in the 

community to join in on Tuesday, 10:30-

11:30 am for some “walk and talk.”  The 

more, the merrier. Looking forward to seeing 

you then. Dianne Truslow 

 

BRIDGE 

Tuesdays at 12:30pm 

Bridge is happening at Brandywine every 

Tuesday in the tennis building, if you have 

ever played, we would love to have you join 

us. We have a great time with lots of laughs! 

We won't bite if you need some time to get 

back into the game. Bring 50 cents towards a 

small prize pot each week. You could get 

lucky! Please call Mary Lou Yaufman or Myra 

Miiller if you have any questions.  

                    COME ON DOWN!  

 

BIBLE STUDY 

Tuesdays at 3:30pm 

We look forward to seeing you at Brandywine 

Hall on Tuesdays from 3:30-4:30pm. God will 

surely bless you as you study His Word. For 

any comment or prayer request please contact 

Dave Green at: dw.green3@verizon.netor 

(941) 915-8275. 

 

MAHJONGG 

Wednesdays at 1-3pm 

Welcome back-Mahjongg ladies!! We will be 

meeting on WEDNESDAYS 1-3pm play 

time.  Bring your card and the fun begins. 

The meeting room is the Brandywine Hall. 

Please contact Kay Wyatt if you have any 

questions. 239-322-4208. 

 

 

HAND & FOOT 

Thursdays at 1-3:30pm 

Hand & Foot is played every Thursday 

afternoon from 1 to 3:30 pm in Brandywine 

Hall. If you need to learn the game, come 

watch and instructions will be given. For 

further information, contact Joan Peer  

586 255-1955 or Barb Lands 239 898-3678 

 

SUNSHINE COMMITTEE 

Please inform Tina Warren - 303-808-6074 or 

Mary Marszalek – 203-376-6607 if you or 

someone you know is going through an illness 

or injury; undergoing treatment; recovering 

from a surgical procedure; or celebrating a 

special event so we can send a card. 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS 
All homeowners have an obligation to follow the 

Brandywine Condo Association, documents including 

Rules and Regulations. The Rules and Regulations are 

available on the website, www.precedentmgt.com or you 

may request a copy from the office. 

Wildlife: Please enjoy the Florida wildlife but please be 

cautious of all wildlife. For your safety, as well as theirs, 

do not feed, harass, or touch any wild animals; including 

but not limited to birds, squirrels, rabbits, etc. 

Golf Carts: No Golf Carts are permitted to block 

entrances. It is required that all golf carts on property 

be registered and have a Brandywine Decal. Please 

contact the Association office 239-481-2326, to 

arrange getting your golf cart decal. No golf cart 

parking on the grass. Any operator of a golf cart must 

be a licensed driver or over the age of 18. Any minor 

operating a golf cart must be accompanied by an adult. 

The unit owner and/or the golf cart operator shall be 

responsible for personal, or property damage incurred 

because of a careless or negligent act committed by 

the golf cart operator. There are no special 

accommodations for Golf cart parking.  

Notary Public:  available to Brandywine Residents. 

You may contact Colleen Seeger at (651)278-4631 or 

email:colleenseeger@yahoo.com & Beverly Durr at 

(941)628-4241 or email: beverlydurr@gmail.com  

 

 

                  BOD NOTICE 
The Board of Directors for Brandywine does not 

maintain, authorize or endorse any social media 

platforms or pages as part of the Association.  Any 
comments on any platform or page by an individual 

Member of the Board of Directors is intended to be 

and is being made in his/her individual capacity and 

should not be considered to be the position of, or 

endorsed by, the Board of Directors.  

 

Precedent Management provides a web page for each 

member of the community 

at https://www.precedentmgt.com/ where community 

information is posted.  Precedent Management also 

sends out eblast emails to routinely convey 

information of interest to the community.  The office 

can be contacted at 239-481-2326 for information or 

to report problems.  

 

 

 

 

 

CLASSIFIEDS 

 

 
King size bed w/out frame.  City Mattress - Serta 

Comfort memory foam - two twin size - one is a 

bit firmer that the other. Each on wheels 

w/separate remote control. Set of twin sheets 

included.  $1,600 or best offer Jim 614-332-9179 
 

 

Is there anyone who has a PT job taking people to 

and from the airport? If so, please see me. 

Dianne Truslow 

1246 Hazeltine Dr. Thank you. 
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